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This week we have two new adults in school; Miss Hannah Vidler 
has joined our midday supervisory team and Ms Sophie Turner has 
joined our Reception class on her teaching placement. 
 
We celebrated Harvest together at St. John’s Church.  Thank you to 
Kim and Ellie White for their efforts in organising the service.  Thank 
you also to families who attended and/or supported by sending in 
donations for the Foodbank. We have a Foodbank basket in the 
main entrance for any donations throughout the year. 
 
Thomas, Cydney, Oliver, Abigail, James, Sophia, Lysander, Isla, 
Rory, Lexie and Erik represented the school fantastiaclly in a 
swimming gala and reported that they really enjoyed the event.  In assembly we also recognised 
the mature and self-less attitudes of Bethany, Alexa, Joel, Christian (plus Erik) who volunteered 
to step down from the team when we received the disappointing news that we couldn’t take as 
many children as originally planned.  Well done to Michaela who achieved her level 5 swimming 
badge. 
 
In assembly, Evie in Year 1 received a special 

certificate for showing kindness and care to an 

injured classmate and we congratulated Ben 

Hatton who completed the Summer Reading 

Challenge and received his medal and certificate.  

A number of other children also took part.  We’d 

love to celebrate with them, if they bring in their 

certificates.  The winner of the Regular Reader 

Raffle this week was Emily Pope, who now has a 

£10 book voucher.  

 Happy Reading Everyone!    

Reception:        William Lawrence 
Year 1:   Edward King-Spooner 
Year 2:  Gabriel Buckland 
Year 3:  Henry Phillips 
Year 4:  Troy Loveday-Ockhuizen 
Year 5:  Diggory Sleep 
Year 6:  Erik Stevens 
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Swimming Gala 
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Term Dates and Coming Events 

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events/ 

Tuesday, 8 October 
8:40am  Y6 Swimming at Roedean Moira House 
2.45pm  Prayers for our school community – Rainbow Room  
                                                                         everyone welcome 
Wednesday 9th October 
Y6 First Aid Training with Eastbourne Responders 
Tuesday, 15 October  
Y5 Swimming at Roedean Moira House tbc 
9am: All children Individual Children and Families school 
photos 
 
Wednesday 16th October 
3.40pm to 6.30pm Parents Consultation Evening (school hall) 
book online via https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk  
 
Friday, 18 October 
9:00am-9.30am Drop in Coffee Morning - Stacey Newell, 
Pupil Support Worker (in the Rainbow Room) 
 
Monday 21st October 
3.40 to 6.30pm  Parents Consultation Evening (school hall) 
book online via https://pmx.parentimail.co.uk  
 
Tuesday, 22 October 
8:30am  Macmillan Coffee Morning - school hall 
 
Friday, 25 October 
Y6 trip to Seven Sisters 
Last day of Term 1 
 
Monday 4th November 
School Open – Term 2 

Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

On behalf of our children, we would 

also ask that you do not leave them 

tied up directly outside the school 

gate; some children have severe 

allergies and others are scared of 

dogs.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Please do not allow your children to play on the 

playground equipment before or after school.  This is 

an East Sussex schools policy. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Tuesday 22nd October in the school hall from 

8.30am to 9.30am. 

Please come and join us and help to raise funds 

for Macmillan.  We welcome donations of cakes 

and biscuits 
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